
County Clerk Office 

If you received a jury summons for 
County Court Jury for July 10, 2025 that 

has been rescheduled for August 18, 
2025.    If you were excused for having 

a vacation during July 10, 2025 you will 
need to show up for August 18, 2025 

jury.  If you have any questions, please 
call the County Clerks office at 806-

272-3044.  Thank you for your attention 
to this matter. 


